
Hello Pet Doctor Family, 

We are going to be taking a few steps back to normalcy. Like always, the safety of our Clients, Patients, 
and Team Members remain our top priority. As a one-doctor practice, it is in our best interest to 
continue to operate with caution, utilizing CDC recommendations as a guideline, to ensure we remain 
able to provide you and your pet(s) with consistent care. 

 

The Pet Doctor will be following the updated policies below, effective Tuesday June 1st, 2021: 

- All clients are allowed inside the building 
- Clients will no longer have to wear masks, however, they are STRONGLY Recommended 

especially if not vaccinated  
- DO NOT enter the building if you are experiencing any symptoms of COVID or exposed to 

anyone that has had it within the last 2 weeks 
- Our Staff will be wearing masks if they have NOT received the vaccination, however, if they 

HAVE received it they are NOT required to 
- We do require you to stay seated and allow the Tech’s to handle your pets. If not you will be 

asked to sit or leave the room. 
- Your tech will inform you of when you can head to the front for payment until then we ask you 

to stay in the exam room assigned to you 
- Each room is cleaned and sanitized after each client checks out 
- $25 deposits are still in effect for new pets, new clients, or rescheduling, no-showing, canceled 

or when necessary for appointments 

CURBSIDE APPOITNMENTS ARE STILL AVAILABLE UPON REQUEST 

Please keep an eye on our facebook page, website, or your emails for updates to policies. Sign up to 
PetDesk to receive notifications as well. 

Thank you for entrusting us with the care of your family members. We are always here for all of our 
clients and patients. 

The Pet Doctor Family 


